
 
 

 
South Dartmoor Community College & Atrium Studio School is part of the Westcountry Schools Trust which is a Limited Company 
registered in England and Wales.  Company Number: 07398467.  Registered address: Harford Road, Ivybridge, Devon, PL21 0JA 

 

South Dartmoor Community College 

Executive Head teacher | Mrs J Veal 

Balland Lane | Ashburton | Devon | TQ13 7EW 

01364 652230 | www.southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 

   
  

11 September 2023  
Dear Parent / Carer  
  
YEAR 11 ‘CLASS OF 2024’ HOODIE 

     
We are introducing a Year 11 ‘Class of 2024’ hoodie which, for students in Year 11, can be worn to replace 
the school blazer with immediate effect (once ordered and delivered!). Many schools offer ‘leavers’ hoodies 
to Year 11 students towards the end of their GCSE and A-level courses. For Year 11 students we hope that, 
by bringing this process forward and allowing them to wear them in school for their remaining time, it will 
help support a focus on learning while fostering a culture of pride in belonging to our school community. 
We especially hope it reinforces how much they are valued and that we listen to and act upon their 
feedback. Students must keep their South Dartmoor blazers, as these will be needed for their exams. 
   
The hoodie will be available in many different colours. The design of the hoodies has been selected by 
students and a picture of the front and back is below. For Year 11 students, this hoodie will be the only 
additional garment that can be worn to school instead of the SDCC blazer and we have done this in response 
to feedback from students and parents regarding uniform difficulties for students so close to the end of 
their ‘unformed’ time with us. They are available in sizes XS – 3XL and are made of 80% ringspun cotton and 
20% polyester (weight 280 gsm).  
   
Students will be able to order the new hoodie via the link below. The standard cost is £20. However, as your 
child is in receipt of Free School Meals, we can cover the cost of the hoodie and so there is no money for 
you to pay. The deadline for ordering is Thursday 28th September 2023. We will not be placing orders after 
this date.  
   
Link to order your Class of 2024 Leavers hoodie  
   
The design chosen by students is below. This will not include ‘6th form’ on the front or ‘sixth form’ on the 
back.  

  
Please get in touch if you have any questions or if you are having any difficulties logging into your account. 
Thank you for your support so far. We hope your child has a wonderful first few days at South Dartmoor 
Community College.  
  
Best wishes  
Nathan Cox  
Assistant Headteacher  
Ncox@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk  
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